
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A big thank you to Mrs Ticehurst, Mrs 

Rawlinson and Mrs Harrison who have 

donated some items this week. 

Our big school litter pick is on Monday 

31st March from 3-4pm. 

Please email Mrs Escritt if you are  

interested in taking your child around 

the village to collect litter using a litter 

picker. 

Here are some great websites to  

support parents: 

https://harkla.co/blogs/special-needs/

after-school-strategies (Children who 

have meltdowns after school  

information for parents) 

https://padlet.com/juliestewart1/

rfj56bsahtmifi3g (Autism information 

for parents) 

https://padlet.com/louisewright3/

semh-parent-resources-

z6qey9a0mf695wuc  (Social Emotional 

Mental Health information for  

parents) 

 

 

 

 

 

https://padlet.com/victoriascott6/

sleep-6s4wojdttnwkq0ky  

(Sleep information for parents) 

https://padlet.com/cheriepointon/

information-to-share-for-parents-and-

carers-c40pb8o5w6ymy1q6 (a wealth 

of information for parents, including 

some of the above links) 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/

making-sense-of-send-26-november-

kings-centre-great-yarmouth-tickets-

920227714867?.. (Making sense of 

SEND roadshows information—ignore 

the date in the link). 

I would like to share some wonderful 

news; Mrs Noble played Indoor bowls 

for England last week and won! We 

are all very proud of her! 

 

 

Emma Owner 

Principal 

 

Wednesday 19th March: 

No clubs due to staff training 

 

Thursday 20th March: 

Elm class trip to Hunstanton Sea Life Centre 

 

Friday 21st March: 

Red Nose Day 

 

Friday 28th March: 

PD Day (no students in the  

academy) 

 

Wednesday 2nd April: 

Easter service and dance show 

 

Thursday 3rd April: 

FOSHA Easter Bingo 

 

Monday 7th April—Monday 21st April: 

Easter Holidays 

 

Tuesday 22nd April: 

Children return to the academy 
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

 

  
We would like to tell 

you about…. 

Please email governance@attrust.org.uk 
for more information and to  

register your interest. 
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     OUR TOP 5  

  SAFEGUARDING  

      PRIORITIES: 

 

    Online Safety 

HSB 

Radicalisation 

Mental Health 

Discrimination  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Club Timetable   

ATTENDANCE  
 Our overall attendance this week was 96.6% 

The class with the highest attendance  

this week was Willow class with 99% 

  Well done to Willow class! 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Before School    Steel Pans 

After School 

Eco Council & Forest 

School 

KS1 PE Club 

Samba Drumming 

Biscuit  

Booster 

No clubs due to 

staff training 

Make a Model 

Sketch 

  

 

 
 

 

 Friday 21st March 2025 

We will be taking part in ‘doing something funny for money’  

by wearing odd socks! If you would like to make a voluntary contribution,  

there will be a bucket in reception. 



 

. 

Lunch Menu 

Monday  17th March 

Cheese Pizza 

Tomato & Basil Pasta  

 

Tuesday 18th March  

Beef Lasagne 

Vegetarian Lasagne 

 

Wednesday 19th March 

Roast Chicken 

Cauliflower Cheese 

 

Thursday 20th March 

Sausage and Mash 

Veggie Shepherds Pie 

 

Friday 21st March 

Fish fingers and chips 

Quorn Dippers and chips 

 

We are a nut FREE school—this  

includes products containing or 

made from nuts such as peanut 

butter. 

Please can we remind  parents that  

chocolate products are not allowed 

in home packed lunches. 
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We have a NEW date for our 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 23rd May 2025 
 

3.00pm—5.00pm 
 

To raise money for FOSHA 
Stalls, games, raffle, 

entertainment, refreshments and much 
more. 

 

 

Well done to our weekly winners in  

today’s  

Celebration Assembly.  

 

Please see the photo on Dojo.  

 



iceniprimary@attrust.org.uk  

01842 828275  

icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

@IceniHockwold 

Main Street, Hockwold, Thetford, 

Norfolk, IP26 4LP  
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We are incredibly grateful to FOSHA who have given us £630  

towards the coaches for our Oak class residential trip.  

Their next fantastic fundraising event is Family Easter Bingo!  

Scan the QR code below to buy your tickets. 


